Dear Teachers and staff at CMS

We would like to say our thanks to the teachers,
nurturers and staff at CMS for doing such a splendid
job with our baby Ananya.

It is hard for anyone to send their babies away for the
first time, be it school or daycare. Our situation was
especially sensitive because of COVID and a bad
experience with a nanny. Leaving her with anyone was
a leap of faith. And we came to CMS, hoping she would
be here than at conventional montessori schools.

She cried the first day, like it is expected, but come
day three, she sent willingly! If that is not a testimony to
the nurturing environment here, | don’t know what is.
She slowly started smiling more, talking more, getting
better at potty training and singing! She has become
better with strangers, kids and adults. She is getting

j  DElier at sharing her toys and food. She has grown into

waran expressive toddler who doesn’t run away from
ple anymore.



She is still shy, but doesn't mind waving at people we
meet on walks or the grocery store. And in just 3
months after joining school, she was fully potty trained!

Anaya looks forward to going to schol
everyday(weekends too). She wakes up some days
and wants to walk out the door in her pajamas! | have
heard stories of parents struggling everyday to send
their kids to school. | am so grateful to all of you at
school who have made her so comfortable, so
interested in learning and growing into this big, little
person. She knew her numbers, alphabets, animals
and colors even before she came to school. But, she
knows herself and her place after coming to CMS.

Our faith has been restored!

Thanks and regards,

Archana and Ninad
Raikar




